No. RW/G-23012/01/2020-W&A
Government of India
Ministry of Road Transport &Highways
(W&A Section)
Transport Bhawan, 1, Parliament Street, New Delhi-110001

Dated 7" April, 2020

To
The Secretary,
Border Road Development Board,
4™ Floor, ‘B’ Wing, SenaBhawan,
New Delhi-110001.
Subject:- Allocation of funds for Maintenance by Border Roads Wing during the
Financial Year 2020-2021.
Sir,

In continuation of this Ministry’s letter of even number dated 03/04/2020, | am
directed to clarify that the fund of Rs.30 crore (Rupees thirty crore only) placed at your disposal
to incur expenditure for Maintenance & Repairs by Border Roads during the financial year 2020-
2021 is for non-strategic NHs entrusted to BRO only.

2. Other terms and conditions will remain the same.
Yours faithfully,

Kryon

(Kiran Mala Kujur)
Under Secretary to the Govt. of India

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:-

1. Pay and Accounts Officer (NH), Ministry of Road Transport & Highways, IDA Building,
Jamnagar House, New Delhi.

2. The Pr. Chief Controller of Accounts, M/o Road Transport & Highways, IDA Building,
Jamnagar House, New Delhi

3. DGBR, DG, Sena Sadak Sadan, Ring Road, Naraina, New Delhi.

4. NIC with the request to up load in Ministry’s website under ‘Financial Sanction’ under
subject ‘M&R 2020-21 allocation to BRDB’ dated 07/04/2020.

Ryt
(Kiran Mala Kujur)
Under Secretary to the Govt. of India



